
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear SPBA Members,  
 
As of the 16/03/2020, Basketball Victoria has decided to suspend all Basketball Victoria related 
activities, Leagues, and events to help reduce the spread of the COVID-19 virus. The State 
Government has declared a State of Emergency for four weeks in response to this pandemic. 
 
At this stage, the suspension of all related Basketball Victoria sanctioned activities, programs and 
events will continue through the state of emergency period. This date may change. 
 
Following this advice from Basketball Victoria and the State Government, the SPBA Board has closed 
our facilities for the period that the state of emergency is in effect. Staff will be working remotely, 
and the courts are closed to any and all basketball activities. 
 
We are in constant communication with Basketball Victoria and the State Government. The BOM is 
meeting weekly to reassess the situation as new information comes to hand. If there are any changes 
to the situation, we will update members as soon as possible. 
 
In terms of the Domestic Summer Season the board has taken the decision to cancel the season and 
award no premierships. At this current stage we are planning for the Winter season to continue 
however it is a fluid situation and we will update members in due course. 
  
Kind Regards 
 
Damian Paul 
President   


